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Husch Management Shares Big 
Picture on Latest Merger
The July 1, 2016 combination of Husch Blackwell and Whyte Hirschboeck 
Dudek (WHD) is the focus of a June 22, 2016 story in the Kansas City 
Business Journal that quotes Gregory R. Smith, Husch Blackwell CEO, and 
Paul Eberle, former WHD chief executive. Click the link above right to 
download the PDF version of the story.
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